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To whom it may concern

We support the the city of Shoreline acquiring the beach parcel on 27th NW.

We have lived in Richmond Beach for over 25 years and enjoy having access to this
part of the beach. It is in walking distance for our children and now for our
grandchildren. Please establish beach access for the future generations to enjoy.
Thank you.

Carlie Wood
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